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. File: Friedrlch St. Florlan
: ~° ' Déan i
Division of Architecturei
. RISD
Providence 02903
Navember 1 1978 -

Mr. Friedrich St. Florian, Dean.

' j]Division of Architecture

"-. Rhode Island School of Des
1Pravidenee, Rhode Island 02 3

Dear Mr St. ?lotian:-*

T raeencly teceived the endlosed. le:tex from Chairman R
- - Biddle at the ﬂational Endowment for the Arts. .

T thought {0& would appzeniate having his comments on
your recent application to tha Archieecturé Plannihg and
Design Program. : _ , _ B

- With,wﬁfm,ragazds. ‘
. ' Ever- sincerely,

K

- Claibérme Pell
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':_PiiefﬂfFriedticﬁ-Sf.fﬁloiiaﬁ,‘RI thoo;ﬁaffhesigni -
© October 4, 1978

‘*-*Honernble Livingsten L. Biddla. Jr. P
-~ Chalirman: e
- . National Endowment- for the Arts

.Hushingten, D{: 205&6 e :

‘,g;inear Mr. Chnitnaa T I
R 13 hss»cone to ny attention that the Rhode §sland School -
. of Design has appliedyta the Architecturs Program for a grant ;

- - to assigst thea in organizing a two-part symposium ontitled
';;_ “Re&n£1ding the H@ﬁlﬁprslze Horth-Anarieun City". -

. - The ptoposcd -eet S'wili bring thothcr eninqnt arbnn ;
" - plsnners, srchitects,. gdvic- leaders from scross the countrey
o te aiscuss a nnlber of zr!tical issuas faeing our urban ceuzors.

“In addition to ‘the Scheel of Design, three other proninnnt |

“Rhode Islend institutions are co-sponsorimg this unique evemt: - =

N',,Brown University, the Rhode Island Historicel Preservztion Con-,
ninsion. and the~Previdance Preservntion-Socioty. -

. I an,plaused to add ay sapport to this axtrcnsly worth- -
. while preposal and sincezaly hoyo that the Bnﬂosn.nt will a:t
- favorably on !t.- .

. _ Ever sinceroly, _

VCIaiborno-?ell
. * Chalrman * - L
SRR By Subcenlitteaﬁon BGHCAtlon,
: g\\\*, . - Arts, and Humaunities
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NATIONAL WASHINGTON g
ENDOWMENT D.C.20506

THE ARTS National Coumcn on the Arte

{~ +¢7 251978
October 20, 1978

Honorable Claiborne Pell
United States Senate
Washington, D. C. 20510

Dear Senator:

Thank you for your letter of October 4, 1978 on behalf of the Rhode
Island School of Design, which has applied to the National Endowment for
the Arts for assistance under the Design: Communication and Research
category of the Architecture, Planning and Design Program.

We certainly appreciate receiving your very supportive comments on
behalf of the School of Design's proposal. Their application was
considered by the Design Advisory Panel in August. The Panel's recom-
mendations will be brought before the December meeting of the National
Council on the Arts, and the Rhode Island School of Design will be
notified of the decision reached on their request as soon as possible
following the Council meeting.

You may be assured that their application is receiving careful attention.
Sincerely,

b/w;»'&r =, Biddle

Livingston L. Biddle, Jr.
Chairman

.
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